
Methodist Specialty Care Center 
COVID-19 REPORT #90 

At a Glance: 13 Confirmed cases among staff.  See Additional Information 
 Last Updated  December 28, 2021 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Residents  
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0 
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents since last report 0 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Staff  
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff  13 
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff since last report 13 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among staff  13 
Deaths among Residents or Staff  
Deaths related to COVID-19 among residents 0 
Deaths related to COVID-19 among staff 0 
Total deaths related to COVID-19 at MSCC 0 
Reporting 3 or More Within The Last 72-hours  
Residents with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Staff with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Total residents and staff with new-onset of respiratory illness 0 
  

Additional Information 
As you might have heard on the news, the Omicron variant of COVID is highly contagious.  We 
have experienced 13 new cases in the past week among staff members – with new cases 
reported almost daily.  All of our residents are being tested weekly and so far, no resident 
has tested positive – staff members are being tested twice per week.  To protect our residents 
and visitors we are following all CMS and CDC guidelines.   
You might have received information visitation is closed during this outbreak, that is not true 
– visitation is still completely open.  However, we would ask that you limit your visitations 
where possible due to the nature of this variant.  In addition, only two visitors are allowed 
in a resident’s room at one time – additional visitors must rotate in and out of the room to 
maintain social distancing. 
You will be immediately notified by telephone if your love one tests positive for the virus.  
Please check the website often for the latest updates.  As always, if you have questions about 
what we are doing to keep your loved one safe, please call the facility.       

 


